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basis of the change sponsor proposing truncations to the Standard Arrival Routes (STARs) for Luton and Stansted Airports. 
Traffic using Cambridge Airport utilise the Stansted STARs. 

B.1.2 Please provide a summary of responses below 

 

Copies of the responses that had been submitted, were included within the Engagement Evidence document and the 
change sponsor summarised the responses received within tables 5 and 6 of the submission document. Seven responses 
were summarised within these tables; however, further analysis appears to suggest that eight had been submitted, as the 
change sponsor included KLM’s response within an email dated: 4th June 2024. Whilst this was after the formal engagement 
period, other responses received outside of the engagement period had also been included within tables 5 and 6. 
 
Six of the stakeholders identified above were listed as having provided comments (LVNL, MUAC, DAATM/MoD, Luton 
Airport, EasyJet and Emirates). The Lead Operator Cabinet Panel was also listed as providing comments and further 
analysis of the Engagement Evidence document, appears to show these comments arising from a meeting that took place 
via Microsoft Teams between the change sponsor and airlines that formed this panel (Delta Air Lines, EasyJet, Ryanair, 
United Airlines and Virgin Atlantic).  

 
Within these tables, each response was categorised into the following: 
 
• Component 1: Engagement feedback for the East Anglia Military Training Area (EAMTA) and adjacent route revisions 

(facilitating the realignment of the northbound and southbound route structures to the east of the MTA) 
• Component 2: Engagement feedback for the optimisation of westbound structure at KOLAG COP. 

 
The feedback form asked whether stakeholders supported these design options (either as agree, disagree, neutral, or N/A) 
with a box included for any further comments. However, not all responses were submitted using the feedback form. 
Responses received were as follows: 
 
EasyJet: 
Feedback was neutral but supported the optimisation of the westbound route structure at KOLAG, as this change above 
FL200 should not impact domestic traffic and should reduce the amount of regulation applied.  
 
Emirates:  
Feedback on all the options was neutral, with no further comments submitted on the feedback form.  
 
Luton Airport: 
Supported all the options and considered that flights above FL200 will have little impact on Luton’s arrivals and will 
potentially improve fuel usage.  
 


















